ATTACHMENT 2

CORPORATIO
FOR BETTE

January 20, 2015

Richard Spitler

City of Calistoga

1232 Washington Street

Calistoga, CA 94515

Re: 611 Washington Street, Calistoga, CA

Dear Richard:

In response to your letter dated January 16, 2015, Corporation for Better Housing is interested in
discussing the selling of the above referenced property to the City of Calistoga for the
development of affordable housing.

Corporation for Better Housing would appreciate the opportunity to discuss acting as the
developer of this project in conjunction with the City’s efforts.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter, if you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Senicr Vice President
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